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March 14, 2014 

Office of Annual Giving 

Mr. Tobin Rockley 
8555 West Colfax Avenue 
Denver, CO 80215-4010 

Dear Tobin, 

83 East Main Street 
Third Floor 

Newark, DE 197 16-0725 
Phone : 302-831 -2104 

Fax: 302-831 -3045 
Email : annualgiving@udel.edu 

Thank you for your recent gift to UD. Your investment in the 
Department of Music helps support the people, programs and 
facilities that embody our strong tradition of excellence. 

The generosity of donors like you is evident throughout our 
campus-in the academic achievements of our students, the 
reputation of our faculty, the champion spirit of our student­
athletes, and the breakthrough discoveries of our researchers. 
Thank you for providing the resources they need to succeed and 
for your commitment to our collective future. 

Robin Wray '80 AS 
Senior Director, Annual Giving 

www.udel.edu/makeagift 


